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Congratulatory Message

from Dr S H Lee, Director of Health

On the occasion of the 15th Anniversary of
the Hong Kong College of General Practitioners, I
offer my sincere and heartiest congratulations on the
College's achievements in the past 15 years. The
College has played a very important and active role in
promoting the development of family medicine and in
organising continuing medical education activities to
further improve the quality of primary medical care in
Hong Xong. I wish the College even greater success in

all its endeavours in the years to come.

- -

(S H Lee)

Director of Health
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It gives me great pleasure to congratulate the
Hong Kong College of General Practitioners on the
occasion of its 15th Anniversary. I look forward to
its continued contributions to the further development

of the speciality in Hong Kong.

W{y/éf

(Dr E K Yeoh )
Director of Operations
Hospital Authority
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WONCA REGIONAL YICE-PRESIDENT
AFRICA REGION

c/o Department of Family Medicine
Medical School

University of the Witwatersrand

York Road

2193 PARKTOWN

REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Tel: 27)-(11)-647.2041

Fax: (27)-(11)-647.2558

WORLD ORGANIZATION OF FAMILY DOCTORS

4 January 1993

Dr JTN Chung

Honorary Secretary

Hong Kong College of General Practitioners
15 Hennessy Road

8th Floor

HONG KONG

Dear Dr Chung

On behalf of the African Region may I, through you, congratulate the Hong
Kong College on its remarkable development and outstanding successes over
the past 15 years. Your achievements are particularly an inspiration to all
young colleges throughout the World.

With best wishes for the future and 14th WONCA World Conference.

Yours sincerely

QS

Prof Bruce L W Sparks
WONCA Regional Vice President
Africa Region.
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The Royal Australian College of General Practitioners

39 Terry Street PO Box 906
Rozelle NSW 2039 Rozelle NSW 2039
Telephone: (02) 555 8177

From the President Fax: (02) 555 8508

4 January 1993

Dr JTN Chung

Honorary Secretary

The Hong Kong College of General Practitioners
15 Hennessy Road

8th Floor

HONG KONG

Dear Dr Chung

The Royal Australian College of General Practitioners congratulates the Hong Kong
College of General Practitioners on its first fifteen years of vigorous and successful
academic achievement.

Ao

Peter Stone
President
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Congratulations and good wishes on 15 vyears of
magnificent achievements.

May the future be even brighter.

Hoping to meet many of you in The Hague in 1993 and Hong

Kong in 1995

Lotte Newman

European Vice-President of WONCA
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UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG

My heartiest congratulations to
the Hong Kong College of General
Practitioners on its 15th anniversary.
May its next 15 years be as beneficial
for the health of Hong Kong as the

last!

271 ) BN s /\/ o b

: \JUP_,.,,;/ \/V\G/ Le(
Wang Gungwu
Vice-Chancellor

December 1992
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B milsdiR kS
.}\ .
e THE CHINESE UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG

SHATIN, NEW TERRITORIES, HONG KONG TELEX: 50301 CUIIK HX FAX: (232) 603 6197 TEL: 68 7260

OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR

Message

I congratulate the Hong Kong College of General Practitioners on its 15 years of
distinguished achievements in the promotion of health care and wish it every success in the

future.

A

\., {//Lr-‘—*L-"/L/‘-"\

Charles K. Kao
Vice-Chancellor

15 January, 1993
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&

SOUTH AFRICAN ACADEMY OF
FAMILY PRACTICE/PRIMARY CARE

SUID-AFRIKAANSE AKADEMIE VAN
HUISARTSPRAKTYK/PRIMERESORG
st e 2 e s b b R

SOUTHERN TRANSVAAL

Room 10M11, 10th Floor, Medical School -
York Road, PARKTOWN 2193

PO Box 23195, Joubert Park 2044

Tel: (011) 647-2090

SUID-TRANSVAAL
Kamer 10M11, 10de Vioer, Medieseskool
Yorkweg, PARKTOWN 2193
4 January 1993 Posbus 23195, Joubert Park 2044
Tel: (011) 647-2090

Dr JTN Chung

Honorary Secretary

Hong Kong College of General Practitioners
15 Hennessy Road

8th Floor

HONG KONG

Dear Dr Chung

On behalf of the Council and Members of the South African Academy of Family

Practice/Primary Care, may I extend warm greetings and congratulations to your

College on the occasion of its 15th Anniversary. The College has, in a relatively
short period, achieved remarkable stature among the Colleges of the World. Well

done!

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely

T

Prof Bruce L W Sparks
National Chairman
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On behalf of WONCA Asia-Pacific Region,
congratulations to HKCGP on its marked
achievements in past 15 years in promoting
and upgrading the standard and status of
Family Medicine both locally and

internationally.

/L\)\JL\\/U‘"/\.—\

Dr. Eddie T. Chan
WONCA Regional Vice-President
Asia Pacific Region
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The College has contributed significantly towards
improving postgraduate education, quality assurance and
research 1in the medical profession. I congratulate you on

your achievements and wish you every success in the future.

(Mrs Elizabeth Wong)
Secretary for Health and Welfare
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